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September 22, 2014
Bay Scallop Season

At a Legally Advertised Public Hearing on September 16, 2014 The
Edgartown Shellfish Committee voted the following Recommendations for
the 2014-2015 Bay Scallop Season.

Recreational Season to Begin October 1, 2014 in all areas with a Limit of 1
level Ten Gallon Wash Basket per Week.

No dragging for Scallops allowed in Cape Pogue from October 1 through
Friday October 24, 2014.

Commercial Bay Scallop season to begin Monday October 27, 2014 in all
areas with a limit of 3 level ten-gallon wash baskets daily Monday through
Friday.

All limits are including shells.

Bay Scallop season ends March 31, 2015.

After monitoring the pond all summer We are pleased to report that there
will be Bay Scallops available for harvest in both Sengekontacket Pond and
also in Cape Pogue where most of the commercial harvest will take place.
Respectfully Submitted
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